
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Neil Jensen, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: Pool Umbrellas and Bases 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND 

After many years of use, 5 pool deck umbrellas and 1 lifeguard umbrella 

are due for replacement.  We would like to replace the umbrella bases 

as well.  RecSupply.com was contacted for a quote.  The umbrella bases 

are $204 each, the deck umbrellas are $488.67 each, and the lifeguard 

umbrella is $218.30 for a total of $3,681.65. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to accept the quote of 

$3,681.65 from RecSupply.com for the replacement of the umbrellas 

and bases as recommended by the Park Board. 






